




 

 

 
 
 
August 13, 2018 
 
 
 
Logan Patz 
Albuquerque Planning Department 
Transportation Development 
600 2nd St NW, Suite 201 
Albuquerque, NM 87102 
 
 
RE: Traffic Circulation Layout (K14-D017) Phasing Letter 
 
 
Dear Mr. Patz: 
 
 
We are writing to provide a Phasing Plan for the Legacy Hilton Garden Inn/Homewood Suites Dual Brand 
Hotel (222 Central Ave SE) and Parking Garage (110 Union Square St. SE). The projected construction will 
be as follows: 

1. Parking Garage will begin in November 2018, with a project duration of 100 days 
2. Parking Lot turn over mid-January. 
3. Hotel Construction will begin at the end of construction for the parking garage (late January 2019) 

with an estimated completion date of early March 2020. 
 
The alley will need to be shut down for approximately 90% of the construction (November 2018 – March 
2020). It is currently in good condition but will need to be repaved once construction has been completed. 
The extent of repaving is to be determined towards the end of construction.  
 
Please let me know if you have any questions or need any additional information. 
 
 
 
Regards, 
 

 
 
Adam Gromer, Project Architect 
CLARK | BARNES 

 

 










